
EDITORIAL 

 

 I never thought everything would fit in this edition of the Newsletter ... 

sometimes there seems to be so little material while at others, like over the last six 

months, it builds up and doesn’t seem to stop coming in. This shows that interest in the 

Shroud is very much alive and kicking.  

 For the end of the year we have a long article on the Temple Garment in Mark’s 

gospel and its possible relation to the Shroud, a fascinating detail of Shroud history by 

Ian Wilson, information about the cloth preserved in Prague, a lengthy book review by 

Emanuela Marinelli, and two articles on possible ways the Shroud image could have 

been formed. With so much to read, I will cut the Editorial down to a minimum, wish 

everybody a Happy Christmas, remind readers that the next edition is number 75 and I 

would like to include all kinds of memories from members, especially those who have 

been with the BSTS since the very beginning, and finish with a note from Reggie 

Norton:   

BSTS Meeting in England  

I have been asked once again whether it would be possible to organise a meeting of 

members in England. I am prepared to organise this so long as we have enough people 

interested to make this worthwhile. Last time I said a minimum of 30 but this time I will 

not set a minimum limit. Any members interested in coming to a meeting should email 

me at reggienorton@talktalk.net or write to me at The Hideaway, Hatford Down, 

Faringdon, Oxon. SN7 8JH. Tel: 01367-870665. The idea would be to get someone to 

give a talk.  

Reggie Norton.  

 

       

  


